
Town of Hull 
Hull Harbor Management Committee Minutes 

 
November 27, 2006 

 
The meeting of the Hull Harbor Management Committee (HHMC) was called to order at 7:05 p.m. on  
Monday November 27, 2006 by Vice Chairman D. Ray.  
 
Attendance: 
  

Member Present Absent Guests 
Myron Smith, Chairman  X Kurt Bornheim, Harbormaster 
David Ray, Vice Chairman X   
Sally Chisholm, Clerk X   
Jay Fleck X   
Peter Mahoney  X   
William McKeon  X  
Andrew Spinale  X  

 
 

Old Business:   
 

Approval of Minutes:  
Motion to approve all submitted minutes (5/22/06, 6/12/06, 7/10/06, 9/11/06, 10/09/06, 10/23/06, 11/13/06) was made by  
P. Mahoney, seconded by J. Fleck. 
Vote: Unanimous to accept minutes as submitted. 
 
Harbormaster Update: 
K. Bornheim updated committee of work done to date by Apex. Dredging to begin next fall. Hedlund and Bradley contacted 
for possible funding for commuter boat float. Float should be OK until next spring when the train is scheduled to start. 
Evaluate status of float at that time. James Ave. openings have been closed per Town Manager. 
 
Allerton Harbor Ramp: 
D. Ray presented Hull Yacht Club plot plan to Chris McCabe. 

 
New Business:   
 

Harbor By Laws Revision: 
Revision of existing Harbor By Laws was completed on Sections 111-1 through 111-7. Plan is to revise present by laws before 
adding additional items. K. Bornheim distributed the waterway rules and regulations from the towns of Duxbury and 
Winthrop to be discussed at next meeting. 

 
Adjournment: 

S. Chisholm made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:46 p.m., seconded by J. Fleck.  
Vote: Unanimous to adjourn the meeting. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sally Chisholm, Clerk 
 
Next Meeting:  Monday, December 11, 2006 at 7 p.m. at the Town Hall. There will be only one meeting in December as the 4th 
Monday falls on Christmas day. 

 
 


